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Wednesday 30th January, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
PTA Disco Thursday 14th February 

 
 

The PTA have organised a Disco on Thursday 14th February: 
 
    Reception 2:45pm – 3:30pm 
    Yrs 1 & 2 3:00pm – 4:00pm 
    Yrs 3 – 6 4:15pm – 5:15pm 
 
For Reception children, there is a one off all inclusive price of £3.00. This includes their entry fee, hot dog and a 
face decoration. Please put the exact money in a named envelope and give to their class teacher on the morning of 
the disco.  
 
For Years 1 – 6, entry to the disco will be £2.00, payable on the door. Children will be able to pay for the following 
items at the disco; hot dogs £1, unlimited drinks 50p, glow accessories £1 and glitter tattoos / face decorations £1. 
Please ensure that your child brings the correct change in a named purse/wallet. 
 
Children in Reception and KS1 can bring party/disco clothes to change into at the end of the school day. Your 
child’s class teacher will supervise changing and entry to the disco. Your child will then be dismissed from their 
classroom door. 
 
Children in KS2 need to register in their class rooms at 4.15pm and their teacher will then take them to the disco, 
this will give the PTA an opportunity to set up the hall again after the KS1 disco. Your child will then be dismissed 
from their classroom door at 5.15pm.  
 
To assist us with a safe and smooth dismissal, please indicate on the link in the email what your child’s collection 
arrangements will be. By completing the link by Monday 11th February it will give the PTA numbers of children 
attending to help with purchasing enough hot dogs etc so that children are not disappointed. 
 
All class teachers will be supervising throughout the event. Unless you are a member of the PTA, Parents / Carers 
will not be able to stay in the hall for the disco as we will not have room. 
 
All clubs will be cancelled on Thursday 14th February to avoid any clashes. Charlie’s After School Club will contine 
to run as normal from the IT Suite. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
The PTA 


